
Addendum 3 to OPM Guidance for Administrative Furloughs 

February 27, 2013 

 

Guidance on Travel Expenses for  

Employees Affected by an Administrative Furlough 

 

In the Guidance for Administrative Furloughs, we are adding a new section P. (Travel) and a 

new Question P.1. as follows:  

 

P.  Travel 

 

1. Must agencies cover travel expenses during a furlough day, if an employee’s travel 

status requires his/her stay to include that furlough day?   

  

A. Yes.  Agencies must provide per diem or actual expenses to employees whose travel 

status requires a stay that includes a furlough day. 

http://www.opm.gov/policy-data-oversight/pay-leave/furlough-guidance/guidance-for-administrative-furloughs.pdf

